
Capital Dance 
Project presents:

A Sensory 
Friendly Dance 
Performance

August 18th at the

Crocker Art 
Museum

Performances at 
11:30am and 2:00pm

Photo: Marissa Kathlyn Gearhart

$5 tickets can be purchased at crockerart.org, by visiting 
the museum admission desk, or by calling (916) 808-1182

For more information visit 
www.capitaldanceproject.org


